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Brompton on Swale Annual Parish Meeting

Minutes of Meeting held on Thursday 24 May 2018

Attend ance/Apologies

The meeting was attended by:

Councillors: Andrew Guest, David Sharp, Max Rutter, Simon Ducker, Nigel Mason

Apologies were received from:
Councillors: David Dempsey, Richard Haynes, Rupert King

County Councillor: Carl les

District Councillor: lan Threlfall

Minutes of the previous meeting

The minutes of the previous meeting held on 25 May 2017 were approved.

Proposed: Cllr D Sharp Seconded: Cllr N Mason

Matters Arising

There were no matters arising from the minutes

Chairman's Annual Report 201-7118

The Chairman presented the annual reportfor the past year. This had been circulated priorto the
meeting and further copies were available at the meeting. This provides details of the projects and

events that the Parish Council has been involved with during the past year. No issues were raised
from the report.

lssues raised by the public

A member of the public asked about the Junction at Catterick Bridge and whether there would be

any new signage to be put up. The Chairman said, following the opening of the A1M, questions had

been raised by the Parish Council and letters will be sent to Highways England, County Council and

to the local MP.

The resident mentioned the road and footpath works in River Lane. The Chairman said this would be

discussed during the 'ordinary' meeting.

The Chairman reminded those present at the meeting of the proposal to reduce the speed limit from
Catterick Great Bridge over Fort Bridge to 30 mph.

The meeting closed at 7.03 pm
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